
Dear ,

You receive this Newsletter

because you have registered for

this or because you have

previously booked with us. You

can unsubscribe at the end of

this Newsletter.

Cancel booking?

If you have to cancel your booking due to

force majeure (e.g. corona measures), you

will receive either a voucher or your money

back.

Guaranteed!

So you do not have any risk.

Until the next Newsletter

With kind regards,

Han van de Graaf

You can find previously sent Newsletters here​.

Contact

www.finnishcottage.nl

info@finnishcottage.nl
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⌘ New Years wish for 2021;
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⌘ Cancel booking?

⌘ - New Yars wish for 2021 - ⌘

I wish you and your loved ones all the best for the year 2021. Much health

and good luck.

Let's hope that this year will be a better year than 2020 and that we can

quickly put the corona epidemic behind us, maybe we will see each other this

year.

In this Newsletter only some snow pictures. . .

Discount when booking extended until February 28,
2021

Due to the somewhat uncertain future, we are extending our discount

promotion until 28 February 2021. This early bird discount of 5% applies to

the rental amount, so excluding deposit and linen package. Check the

website for more information.

           




